
If you are worried about a child’s wellbeing, please speak to 
a member of our Safeguarding Team immediately. 

 

 

 

PICKNALLS FIRST SCHOOL 
ARE YOU CONCERNED 

ABOUT A CHILD? 

Senior 
Designated 
Person: 

Deputy 
Designated 
Persons: 

All of the above personnel are Safeguarding Level 2, 3 or 4 trained 

THE NOMINATED GOVERNOR FOR SAFEGUARDING: MR UNDERWOOD 
 Is the child at risk of immediate harm? 

Call 999 or 101 
If you believe the child to be at risk of immediate harm, this must be reported 
to the police on 999 or 101.  Once you have reported the incident, please 
contact the Staffordshire Children’s Advice and Support Team or Emergency 
Duty Team. See below for contact details 

If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding please do not hesitate to 
contact us on 01889 228700 or office@picknalls.staffs.sch.uk 

 

0300 111 8007 Option 1 

Staffordshire Children’s Advice 
and Support Team 

Emergency Duty Team (for out-of-hours referrals for children): 

Lines open from:  Mon-Thu 8:30am-17:00pm 
     Fri   8:30am-16:30pm 
Or use the secure web enquiry form at any time: 
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/reportconcern 

Or scan the QR code 

0345 6042886 
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